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‘Our vision at Forth Primary School and Nursery is that 

every member of our Forth Family contributes 
towards a safe and nurturing learning environment in which everyone is 

encouraged to be the best version of themselves.’ 
  

HONESTY     AMBITION    RESILIENCE    KINDNESS 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Suddenly we find ourselves at the end of term once again. This session has been the quickest yet (must be 
getting old) and another both productive and successful year at Forth. 
 
We report increased attainment in literacy and numeracy this year with our improvement priorities set for the 
session ahead to build on these gains. Thank you to our early years, teaching and support staff for all their 
efforts in helping your children succeed. We thank our parents and carers for supporting learning at home 
and ensuring your child has good attendance at school. All these things directly impact pupil attainment.  
 
We submitted a parent questionnaire earlier this session and thus far we have received 36 responses – I will 
post think again on our school app as it would be wonderful to have more of a representation of our parent 
body. The results so far have been very positive overall with some justified areas for us to improve upon. 
 
A reminder of your child’s teachers for next session:       
     
Primary 1 Mrs Andrews 
Primary 1/2 Mrs Roberts 
Primary 3 Mrs Padkin and Mr Dickson  
Primary 4 Mrs Crone until October 2025 (Maternity Leave. Replacement TBC) 
Primary 5 Mrs Hutchinson and Mrs Griffiths 
Primary 6 Miss Dunlop 
Primary 7 Mrs Whyte 
 
 
CCC  Mrs Hall/Mrs Griffiths/Mr Dickson 
 
Please remember school closes at 1pm on Wednesday 25 June 2025 and will reopen on Thursday 14 August 
2025. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a wonderful summer. I hope the sun 
remembers to come back out and you manage to enjoy lots of fun times together. Thank you for your 
continued support of Forth Primary and Nursery, our Forth Family really is second to none! 
 
Best Wishes 
 
Elizabeth Steele 
Head Teacher 


